From: Pat Almost

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 2:35 PM

To: Brendon Samuels; Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; s.levin s.levin

Subject: [EXTERNAL] My resignation from ECAC

Good afternoon all:

I have been carefully contemplating my inclusion in the ECAC; considering the mandate, policies, agenda to date as well as my understanding and expectations of 'community advisory'.

As you are aware, I was requested by Council to fill an open position on the ECAC. I have decided to relinquish my position on ECAC while continuing to serve on ESACAC.

I am hoping that engagement and discussion among community advisory committees grows with the support of Council. Further, I look forward to support from Council and administrative staff to allow community advisory committees prompt engagement, as necessary, with City subject matter experts and knowledge keepers in order for the advisory committee members to gain early insight into details of issues, proposals and actions of mutual interest and concern.

I thank you for the opportunity to have served on the ECAC and look for to focussing my effort on ESACAC.

My best regards to all.

Pat Almost